You asked for it and we made it happen!
We are very happy to announce that this year you can order up until 2 days (48 hours) prior to the delivery date instead of 3 as it was last year. For instance, an order for Monday would have to be in the system before 11:45 pm on Saturday. After that time, the menu for that order day will disappear and all orders are locked in for the cafeteria manager to download. The reason we have to allow for 2 days prior is because we have to be sure we have enough stock on hand and if not, to give ourselves time to order it in. After all, we don't want any disappointed children or parents.  As before, you can order months in advance (initially up to and including November 2023).  More information on the new deadline can be found on our Order Timeline page.
Cancelling Orders
This also means you can cancel and credit your account yourself for all orders except those that are locked into the system within the 48 hours ordering time frame. For those orders no longer showing, you have to cancel by contacting the cafeteria manager before 9 am on the day it was to be delivered. (Contact info can be found on the sign-in page of your Tiny Feast account page)  More info can be found on our Cancellations page.

